
Hi everyone! I’m Kate, your new PSFA Chair.

I’m a mum of two—my son is going into Year 2, and my
daughter will be starting Wrens in September. So, like 
many of you, I’m juggling packed lunches, lost socks, and
the usual school chaos!

I’ve stepped into the Chair role because I’m really passionate about
building a bigger, stronger PSFA team that supports our amazing
children, teachers, and school—and making it fun along the way. 
The goal? More laughter, more community, and more support where it
counts.

A little about me: I’m a total planner and love a good themed event (if
there’s bunting involved, I’m in). I’m not a fan of the mums’ race at Sports
Day, but will give it a go—someone has to come last!! I run on coffee, and
yes, I’m one of those people who loves pineapple on pizza (don’t judge!).

I’m genuinely excited about what we can do together this year. So
whether you’ve got loads of time to give or just a little, you’re always
welcome to get involved. Let’s make it a brilliant year for our kids.
Can’t wait to meet more of you!
Kate
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We have our next goal... 
2025/6 FUNDRAISING MISSION

Our next goal will be fundraising for a 

TRIM TRAIL FOR THE PLAYGROUND!!

We are so close to paying for the LIBRARY 
and appreciate EVERYONE’S continued
fundraising efforts.



A Huge Thank You to Katherine and Rachel - who have been our
Chair & 
Secretary for the past 4 & half years!

I want to take a moment to say a big heartfelt thank you to Katherine
and Rachel for their incredible contributions to the PSFA.
Their dedication, creativity, and tireless fundraising efforts have helped
raise over £17,000—an amazing achievement that has made a real
difference to our school, children, and staff. From discos to barn
dances, Easter scrambles to Christmas fairs, they've been behind so
many of the events our families have loved and looked forward to. And
let’s not forget the mountain of ice pops sold or the epic raffles they’ve
pulled off... and WESTIVAL!!
On a personal note, I’m so grateful to them both for welcoming me into
the PSFA and helping me feel part of school life right from the start. It’s
clear how much they’ve given to our community, and they’ve left some
big shoes to fill.
Thank you, Katherine and Rachel.
You’ve been brilliant!

COOKING EQUIPMENT ,  AIR FRYER & HOB,    APRON SETS FOR COOKING,
FLASKS,  CHICKS,   PARALYMPIAN VISIT,   PAUL COOKSON - POET

BUBBLE MAN,  & OUR MAIN FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN - FUNDS TOWARDS
THE NEW LIBRARY

2024-25 THE PSFA HAVE FUNDED...

None of these achievements would have been possible without the
outstanding support from our parent community.

We are truly grateful for your contribution in making a meaningful impact on
the school. 

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!



Westival
F R I D A Y  1 1  J U L Y  |  3 . 3 0 - 6 P M

5  M I N S  I N F L A T A B L E  =  3
F O R E S T  S C H O O L  =  3

F O O T B A L L  S K I L L S  =  3
P E N A L T Y  S H O O T O U T  =  1

C O C O N U T  S H Y  =  1
S T O C K S  =  1

G L I T T E R  T A T T O O S  =  1

W E  W I L L  B E  O P E R A T I N G  A
T O K E N  S Y S T E M  F O R  A L L

P S F A  S T A L L S / A C T I V I T I E S .  

I C E  C R E A M  V A N  &  S O M E  
G A M E S  W I L L  A C C E P T

C A S H / C A R D
 

B U Y  Y O U R  T O K E N S  A L L  N E X T  W E E K
 &  B E A T  T H E  Q U E U E S !

EVERYONE WELCOME
TELL YOUR FAMILY & FRIENDS TO 

COME ALONG!

TOKENS
1  X  T O K E N  =  £ 1

INFLATABLES | MUSIC | STALLS|TOMBOLA

YOGA | TAE KWONDO |GLITTER TATTOOS |

PERFORMANCES | SPORTS & GAMES |

FOREST SCHOOLS | FIRE ENGINE DEMO |

ICE CREAM VAN | BBQ & TUCK SHOP |

GIANT GAMES & MORE...

O U R  B I G G E S T
S U M M E R  E V E N T ! !



Other ways

 to help

can you help?

We are looking for volunteers who can spare an
hour or 2 to support PSFA events raising funds for

our children’s school.
No commitment, support where & when you can!

If you can help please speak to me (I’m on most school runs)
or DM on our Facebook page. 

Join our Facebook page : search‌

‌Weston on Trent PSFA‌

Get in touch if you have any great
ideas/want to get more involved‌

We are looking for someone who can
look after the Preloved uniforms kept
in Reception; sorting through
donations, washing & repairing where
necessary.‌

Use & s‌hare our fundraising page :‌ ‌

easyfundraising.org.uk‌
 ‌ ‌

have a 
wonderful
Summer

& 
thank you
from the 

PSFA
team






